
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

House Activities Classes 6 to 10 
 

 

Wednesday, 2nd April 2025                                                                           SWS/ACD/2025-26/3A 

  

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

As we begin the new session, we are excited to announce the house activities for the month of April 
2025. 
 
We believe that co-curricular activities play a vital role in the holistic development of our students. These 
activities are designed to foster teamwork, leadership, and healthy competition among students. 
 
For the month of April, the following house activities have been planned: 
 
04th April – House Meet/ Talent Show 
 
Class 6 – 10 Introduce yourself in a creative manner (e.g choose a word for yourself which best suits 
your personality, introduce yourself in a form of a song, in a form of a poem, in a humorous manner, etc. 
 
 
 
11th April – Easter Celebrations 
 
Class 6 – Create an Easter egg (your creativity) and decorate it using materials like paint, stickers, 
decoupage, etc 
 
Class 7 – Write an article of around 150 words about the origin and evolution of Easter traditions, 
customs, beliefs and modern celebrations. 
 
Class 8 – Write an acrostic poem, using the word Easter or may be a related word. Decorate the sheet 
on which you are writing and present it beautifully.  
 
Class 9 - Basketball Tournament (First Round) 
 
Class 10 – Football Tournament (First Round) 
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25th April – Earth Day 
 
Class 6 – Students will write an article about environmental issues and solutions in about 120 words. 
 
Class 7 – Students will design an eco-friendly product using recycle material.  
 
Class 8 – Students will go on a walkathon to sector 71, Mohali market, conveying to the society to 
protect Mother Earth and performing a Nukkad Natak in the market area.  
 
Class 9 – Basketball Tournament (Finals) 
 
Class 10 – Football Tournament (Finals) 
 
 
We encourage all students to participate actively in these events and support their respective houses. 
The details of the events, including rules and guidelines, will be shared with the students through their 
class teachers. 
 
We look forward to your continued support and cooperation in making this session a successful and 
memorable one for our students. 
 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


